
 

 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S PEEL C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Stocksfield Drive, Little Hulton, Salford, M38 9RB 

Tel: 0161 790 2327 

 

Headteacher: Miss Barker 
 

                                                                          

‘Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love’ 
 

    

                         

Monday 10th June 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

For the first time ever, we have received an invitation from the Diocese of Manchester to 

attend one of the annual ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John10:10) Year 6 Leavers’ Services, for all 

Year 6 pupils (sorry parents are not allowed). 

 

On Wednesday 26th June 2019, Year 6 pupils, Year 6 staff, Miss Barker and our new Vicar 

Reverend David will be attending the service in Manchester Cathedral; where  we will be 

considering our ‘Christian Values of Friendship, Forgiveness and Hope’. 

 

Your child will need to be in their full school uniform, including black shoes (no different 

coloured trainers or soles). 

 

Year 6 will travel to Manchester Cathedral with Chesters Coaches leaving school at 9.30 am 

and return to school in time for lunch at approximately 1.00 pm. 
 

Please complete the form and return to school as soon as possible. 

 

This experience is being funded by school. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Name of child: ___________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend Manchester Cathedral on Wednesday 26th June 

2019. 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________________  

          


